
1

Paul Davies

From: Joyce Barclay
Sent: 06 December 2021 10:03
To: all-Staff - DHSCP; Paul Davies; Sheila Rose; Dundee TSI
Subject: Your Help Please - DHSCP Strategic and Commissioning Plan Review Survey

Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership Strategic Planning Advisory Group Request for 
views from Dundee Residents and their Carers.  
 
We want to hear from people who use Health and Social Care Services in Dundee and from 
(unpaid) carers. Can you please share the information in this email as widely as possible?  
   
Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership is responsible for delivering person centred health 
and social care services for adults Dundee. These supports and services are provided in an 
integrated way. Supports and services are delivered through direct provision from the workforce of 
Dundee City Council and NHS Tayside combined with services from the voluntary (or third) sector 
and from private sector providers.  
   
The Health and Social Care Partnership is reviewing its Strategic and Commissioning Plan 2019-
2022 (full version and summary version). As part of this review we want to hear from a wide range 
of people, in particular people who use Health and Social Care Services in Dundee and their 
families and (unpaid) carers.  
  
We are aware that  a lot has happened in the last 3 years, including the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Despite this, having updated our strategic needs assessment, we think that  the health and social 
care needs of adults have remained very similar to the needs we identified in 2019 when we 
developed out Plan. We want to check whether you think that the vision, priorities and actions in 
the plan are still the right ones to support us to continue to deliver the right person-centred health 
and social care services for adults Dundee  
  
We have a short survey and hope that you will complete this in order help to shape the future of 
health and social care services in Dundee.  
   
The following link takes you to the survey.  
DHSCP Strategic and Commissioning Plan Review Survey | Dundee Health and Social Care 
Partnership (dundeehscp.com)  
  
Please share this email and the survey link with the people you work with, their families and 
unpaid carers as well as passing it on to others who could share the link further. The survey 
will close on Wednesday 26th January 2022.   
  
If anyone wants to give their view but is unable to complete the survey on-line please contact 
Joyce Barclay on 07960389827. Your views will be taken over the phone. If your phone call goes 
to answerphone please leave your name and telephone number so Joyce Barclay can return your 
call. 
 
 
Joyce Barclay 
Senior Officer 
Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership 
Fairfield House  
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Barrack Street 
Dundee 
DD1 1PQ 
07960389827  or 01382 433947 
I am currently working remotely and not at an office base. 
 


